
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 23, 2020 

 

Dear Affiliate Doctor, 
 

We are wishing you safety and health during these unprecedented times. DLV Vision would like to announce 

that we will officially be closing except for emergency and post operative appointments only. Telemedicine 

appointments will also be available and used as a substitute for many in person eye care visits. Assuming the 

COVID-19 crisis subsides, we plan to resume normal operations on Monday, April 20, 2020. 
 

We will not be performing any surgeries from March 23, 2020 - April 19, 2020. All surgical operations will be 

rescheduled after April 19, 2020. If you have any emergent issues, please call us at (805) 987-5300 or by text 

at (818) 874-3048.  
 

Our new emergency office hours will be 8:00am-1:00pm from March 23, 2020 - April 19, 2020, Monday 

through Friday for TeleMedicine visits. Our in office visit schedule will be as follows: 
 

Mondays: Camarillo location open                                                   8am - 1pm 

Wednesday: Westlake Village & Simi Valley locations open          8am - 1pm 

Friday: Westlake Village open                                                          8am - 1pm 

 
 

Camarillo Office Address:                                         Westlake Village Office Address: 

1821 E Daily Dr.                                                         4353 Park Terrace Dr #150 

Camarillo, CA 93010                                                  Westlake Village, CA 91361                            
 

Simi Valley Office Address: 

2796 Sycamore Dr, Suite 101 

Simi Valley, CA 93065 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at (805) 987-5300. We will keep you updated with any new 

information and updates along the way.  

  
We will keep you updated with any new information and updates along the way. 

  

Warmest Wishes, 
 

Paul J. Dougherty, M.D. 
Paul J. Dougherty, M.D. 

Medical Director 

DLV Vision 

  


